THE JEWISH THEOLOGICAL SEMINARY OF AMERICA
3080 BROADWAY * NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10027
212 RIVERSIDE 9-8000

OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR CABLE ADDRESS: SEMINARY, NEW YORK

May 2, 1979

Dr. David Roskies
3080 Broadway
New York, NY

Dear David:

Thank you for your position paper on the issue of ordaining women as
Conservative rabbis. I find your thinking original and extremely
inspiring and I appreciate your taking the time to prepare the paper.
I shall circulate it to the faculty with the other papers as I receive
them.

With all good wishes.

GDC/mf



